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Memorandum

To:
David Bedell

From:
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Eric Loveday --- Budget and Financing Consultant



Steve Hilt --- Materials Consultant and Technical Advisor



Vladi Gergov --- Physics Researcher and 

  Quantum Computing Expert



Marco Cameron --- Logarithm Design and Development
Date:
4/4/2001
Re:
Completion Report for Feasibility Study of Quantum Computers
Attached is our completion report for the feasibility study about the possibility of producing a quantum computer.  We researched the five subjects that were presented in our proposal dated February 18, 2001.  (1) List and research products capable of meeting our cooling demands. (2) List and research products capable of meeting our insulation demands.  (3) Write a completion report on our findings.  

First, we researched the products that could possibly provide us with the cooling demands of a quantum computer.  During this research, we discovered that there is a product capable of cooling a quantum computer to the point at which we would no longer need to search for a product to insulate a quantum computer.  At this point, we ended our research and began our report.  

We concluded that once we discovered a product that could meet our cooling demands, a quantum computer is indeed possible and may be produced in the near future.  Our findings have us optimistic about the possibility of a quantum computer.

Thank you for the opportunity to perform this research.  We hope that our findings will be beneficial to you in the near future and we hope that we have met your needs in every way.  If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us.
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